Gordon Head Middle School
Wednesday
March 12, 2025

The Library Club meets at lunch today in the library. Please eat lunch in your classroom, then come
to the library when you are dismissed.

Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards.

Coding club meets today from 3:00-4:00 in Ms. Lamond’s room.

Dance practices today are at nutrition break for just the Animal solos and lift, and at lunch for the
whole Animal group.

There will be no strings after school tomorrow.

Tomorrow’s hot lunch is pizza. Please check the order list today if you don’t know whether you have
lunch coming.

Popcornpalooza is this Friday! Grab fresh, buttery movie theatre popcorn at the Hollow Log at lunch -
$2.00 for a regular bag or $5.00 for a large. Bring your cash and get ready for some snack-time fun!
Students, please check the lost and found today as it will be packed up and donated before the
break - claim your items now!

Hey students! Want to try a fun and fast-paced sport? Come out to our first middle school field
hockey session after school tomorrow from 3:00 - 4:00 in the gym. No experience needed and sticks
are provided; just bring your runners and a good attitude! Everyone’s welcome, so come give it a try
and have some fun!

Rugby practices are today after school for the girls and Thursday for all of the boys. These practices
are from 3:00-4:00 and will be outside. Players, please bring mouth guards and cleats, if you have
them, and appropriate clothing.

There will be a badminton session for grade 7s Friday at lunch.

Those interested in playing badminton competitively for the school team, we will have a morning
practice again the first week we get back from spring break. Please make sure you listen to the
announcements and are on time to the next session.

Grade 8 boys competitive volleyball team and Ms. Nelson’s grade 8 girls team, please meet in the
gym after the eating portion of lunch.

Congratulations to our gr. 7 girls comp. team on their final games of the season played yesterday.
They showed such great commitment and team work on the court and should be very proud of
finishing 3rd place in the entire city. You all had an amazing season! The final fun practice will be
held tomorrow at lunch. Please bring your jerseys with you.

Mrs. Gibbs’ grade 8 girls volleyball team, please return your jerseys to Mrs. Gibbs if you haven’t done
so already.



